



## **Dear Incoming Freshman:**

July, 2019

## We are very excited to have you join the Xenia High School Family!

We would like to invite you to attend our Freshman Orientation Program on Tuesday, August 13. Students should dress in comfortable clothes IN SCHOOL COLORS and suitable for playing games (t-shirts, shorts, and gym shoes will be just fine!). The program, which is ONLY for incoming 9th grade students, will begin at 9:00am in the High School Auditorium. There, you will meet some of the staff members with whom you will work for the next four years. After the welcome program, students will join members of the XHS Student Council and National Honor Society for fun, games, and a tour of the High School. Finally, students will be invited to join the High School's Administrators for a free lunch!

Please remember that this event is for STUDENTS ONLY; parents should plan to drop their students off at the main entrance to the High School before 9:00am, and be prepared to pick up their students between 12:00 noon and 12:15pm. We look forward to seeing you on the 13th!

David Torrence-Principal

Megan Winston-Assistant Principal Joe Bachman-Assistant Principal